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	Contact Form Submission

	Article
	Planning applications - consultation (1729) 
	

	Name:
	Mr Barry & Mrs Deborah Dunn
	

	Address of property:
	Dinger's Cottage The Dickredge Steeple Aston OX25 4RS
	

	Email address:
	
	

	Comments:
	Planning Ref: 11/00114/F Wincote, Cow Lane, Steeple Aston We wish to formally object to the proposal to demolish this stone property and replace it with an ultra-modern property and facilities that are totally out of character with surrounding properties and countryside. We understand this proposed property development is in a designated conservation area and therefore conclude that it is in conflict with the traditionally built established surroundings. We feel that a property such as is proposed would increase traffic in the village, particularly in the narrow Cow Lane area and the current infra structure of the village could not support such a development. Yours sincerely Deborah & Barry Dunn
	


